
The Department of Mental Health Counseling at 
St. Mary’s Medical Center has teamed up with 
Marshall to provide mental health services to residents 
in the Joan C. Edwards School of Medicine program. 

Free individual counseling 
is available for:
 • Anxiety
 • Depression
 • Stress
 • Study skills
 • Communication skills

Psychological evaluations are also available. 

The Department of Mental Health Counseling is 
located on the ground fl oor of the Outpatient 
Center at St. Mary’s Medical Center.

For additional information or to schedule 
a session, contact Melissa Long at 
304-526-1357.
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